

This month each student is to choose 5 days a week to read independently for 20 minutes.  They are encouraged to choose “Just Right Books” that are at their reading level.  Nightly reading must be recorded and initialed by a parent on the monthly reading calendar.  In addition to the nightly reading, students are required to complete a book project each month.  This month we are concentrating on the fiction genre during reader’s workshop.  I would like for the students to choose 1 fiction story that they have read at home and complete the book project described below.  Book projects are due Thursday, October 29th. 

Write a Letter to Your Author
1. Choose a fiction book to read at home.

2. Write a letter to the author stating your opinion about your book.  Make sure to explain your thinking by giving specific examples of parts that you liked and why those were memorable for you.
3. Ask your author questions about the story and/or their writing process.
4. Perhaps give your author suggestions for future books!
5. Please make sure that correct spelling, capitalization, and punctuation are used in your summary as this will be apart of your final project grade!!

6. Practice reading your letter out loud.  For your presentation you will need to tell us which book you chose, why you chose it, and read your letter to us.

7. If you find the address for your author, we will actually mail them and see if we can get some responses back!!
